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Dexter Rural Fire Protection District


P.O. Box 67


Phone (541) 937-3045



82781 Barbre Road

Fax (541) 581-3131



Dexter, OR 97431                                            https://dexterfd@specialdistrict.org          





Meeting of the Board
October 20, 2020

Board President Bob Holland called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m.

Present: Directors Don Richardson, Steve Mercer, Larry Swartz, Bob Holland, and Larry Severance Staff:

Fire Chief Matt Peterson and Recording Secretary Bonnie Graham

Public Comments: No Public attended.

Approval of the September 15, 2020 Regular Board Meeting Minutes:  The Board reviewed the minutes of September 15, 2020.  Director Don Richardson made a motion to approve the minutes as presented.  Director Larry Severance seconded.  Motion passed unanimously.
Correspondence: The District received SDAO Risk Management Training and a Thank you from Upper-McKenzie Fire for help with the Holiday Farm Fire. Received a letter from OFCA that Dexter Fire qualified for $2,500 to purchase a stair climber.
Bill Approval: The Board reviewed the financial statements and district bills.  Director Larry Severance made a motion to approve the financial statements and pay the districts bills.  Director Larry Swartz seconded.  Motion passed unanimously.
Chief’s Report:  California Conflagrations; Discussion about the district going to a California Conflagration fire. Chief Peterson explained he made a decision to let one of the firefighters go on a Calif. Fire with Mohawk Valley crew. 
Chief Weekend Duty Shifts;  Chief Peterson explained that the Chief’s weekend duty shifts with Pleasant Hill Goshen and Lowell RFPD  has disbanded for now.

2112 Air brakes; Hughes Fire Equipment replaced the canisters and looked for an air leak. Discussion on what might be wrong. The crew will be checking for air leaks every day.
Unfinished Business:  None.

New Business: Levy; Chief Peterson told the Board he would like to go out for a 10 year levy instead of the 5 year at the same .50 cents per thousand. Due to inflation and higher call volume.  Will look into how it works.

Adjournment: Director Larry Swartz made a motion to adjourn at 8:50 p.m. Director Larry Severance seconded.  The motion passed unanimously.

Respectfully submitted,

Bonnie Graham

Recording Secretary
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